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(Letter to Dr. Cushing) 27th January, 1912.
(typewritten)

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

Dear Harvey C. \_
It fs\disgusting that you shodld have missed that Garth thing, but
Cock is an o0ld felldh,_and you will probably get it later. I am delighted to see
that you have been seleécted to give the surgical address in 1913. We are making
great preparations. e 'ghall look for you next summer with the surgical trip.
I wish I could come with you! I might possibly be able to Join you somewhere about
July 1lst. Don't you go nea?xsoston until you have got the clinic ready; it would
be ruch better to come over here and have = good rest.,
~ About those Oppenkeim portraits - I saw them, but 1 am afr-id he is
a fake of the first water. 1 amsure we shall have from him a whole series of the
distinguished masters in medicine. \\The Willis looked all right, but the whole thing
seemed to me very fishy. : Y
: - Love to Kate and Pius. \
Sincerely yours,
' W. OSLER
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